
 

On October 17th, Okinawa folk songs workshop by Okinawa group “Utakata Project” 

was held at the Edna Manley College of the Visual and Performing Arts Music Hall 

in Kingston, The Embassy hosted it, with corporation by Edna Manley College of the 

Visual and Performing Arts. 

About 100 participants including the Collage’s students enjoyed the workshop, 

through the chance to experience Okinawa folk dance. 

 



  


